
 

January 26, 2015 
 

Reminder: Public Safety Broadband Private Sector Overview Webinar 

Austin, Texas – Texas Public Safety Broadband Program (TxPSBP) today 

announced the second state public safety broadband webinar directed primarily to 

private sector stakeholders. The webinar will be held on January 30 at 11:00 am and 

will discuss FirstNet and other topics related to the public safety broadband roll-out 

including: 

 State and Local Implementation Grant for Planning (SLIGP): What is it and 

what it covers? 

 FirstNet's steps to design and build the NPSBN and where Texas is in that 

process? 

 What opportunities may lay ahead for the private sector? 

To register for the webinar, click here. 

http://events.constantcontact.com/register/event?llr=fzkm48kab&oeidk=a07eaf8vbxh

15db0ae5  

PLEASE NOTE: Webinar URL will be provided to those who register on-line in 

a separate email which they will receive by January 27th. 
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